
Honorable Members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary  
 
My name is Nyla Jebousek and I am a retired attorney who has represented women in Domestic 
Violence and Stalking cases.  Immediately after law school, in 1998 I was the Americorps attorney at 
Lane County Legal Aid whose caseload consisted exclusively of these matters.    
 
I write in support of SB 482.  I recommend this change to create consistency in the law, parity with 
stalking law and reduce confusion. 
 
Nyla Jebousek  
Newport, Oregon  
OSB 980667 (inactive) 
--  

 
“The truth will set you free, but first it will piss you off.” 

 

― Gloria Steinem 
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